
Announcements 

Friday, April 22, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

Attention Student Drivers:  When the Student Parking lot is full, 

students will need to park at the tennis courts.  Reminder:  the first row 

of the Student lot is reserved for Staff.  Please do not park in any of the 

Staff parking spaces or Staff parking lots as tickets may be issued.     

Attention Students with classes at North Campus:  You are not allowed 

to drive to back and forth between campuses during school hours.   

Attention students interested in becoming Peer Mentors:  
We are currently accepting applications for acceptance into the 2022-
2023 Peer Mentorship Program. If you want to improve your leadership 
skills, be a role model to others and make a positive impact on the 
incoming freshman class by being a WINGS mentor, then being a Peer is 
for you. If interested please apply online through the Arrowhead 
Peers4Peers activity page or grab a flier with the QR code in the 
guidance office. Applications are due no later than Friday, April 29th by 
3:00pm. 
 
Have a fantastic Friday! 
 


